

April 28th, 2023

## NOTICE: 3M™ Glossy Low Reflection Protection Film GLR320, 3M™ Glossy Protection Film GLS200, and 3M™ Anti-Glare Protection Film AGF6200 Discontinuation

Dear Valued Customer,

This notification is regarding 3M<sup>™</sup> Glossy Low Reflection Protection Film GLR320, 3M<sup>™</sup> Glossy Protection Film GLS200, and 3M<sup>™</sup> Anti-Glare Protection Film AGF6200, (the "Products"). As part of 3M's efforts to streamline our manufacturing processes, 3M has made the decision to discontinue our 3M<sup>™</sup> Glossy Low Reflection Protection Film GLR320, 3M<sup>™</sup> Glossy Protection Film GLS200, and 3M<sup>™</sup> Anti-Glare Protection Film AGF6200.

Effective immediately, 3M will no longer be able to manufacture these Products. We have limited Product quantities on hand and 3M stock numbers will be discontinued upon depletion of any remaining inventory. Any open orders for these Products that do not have inventory will be deleted.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We thank you for your continued purchase of other 3M products and solutions. If you have questions or need additional information, please contact your local 3M representative.

Best regards,

Kristen Schimmelpfennig

Global Portfolio Manager – Durable Labels 3M Industrial Adhesives & Tapes Division